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Rocklin Unified School District continues to be committed to provide safeguards to protect
student privacy, data, and personal information.  In the 2022-23 school year, all Middle and High School
students will continue to be required to bring a Chromebook to school each day. Rocklin Unified has been
asking families if they have their own device or if they have applied to the ECF program for a new Chromebook.
No matter what you selected, all students need to have a Chromebook.

This week all students will have the opportunity to get their Chromebook or directions on installing the
required license on their personal Chromebook.

If you have purchased a Chromebook for your student, directions to install the license will be sent out next
week.  For more details go to bit.ly/FamilyChromebook

If you ARE NOT purchasing a Chromebook for your child, please make sure your student comes to the GOMS
Library to get their Chromebook on Monday (August 8th) from 8am to 12pm or Tuesday (August 9th) from
12pm to 4pm.

Remember, every student needs a Chromebook this year, so please help us make sure they are ready.

https://bit.ly/FamilyChromebook

